Getty

March 3, 1983

Getty Oil Company

Central Exploration and Production Division
P.0O. Box 730
Hobbs, NM 88240

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240

Gentlemen:
Getty 0il Company requests a cancellation of its Notice of Intent, dated
10/28/82, regarding Skelly Penrose "A" Unit Well No. 63, located in Section
3-T#4S, R37E of Iea County.

7
The planned workover was designed to repair a waterflow from the 8 5/8" x 5 1/2"
casing annulus. This waterflow has ceased and the workover is not necessary at

this time.

A bradenhead survey is requested to be performed on the well in the near future.
Any remedial work needed to be done on the well as a result of the survey will
be performed. A new intent will be submitted at that time.

If there are questions or if further information is needed, please contact the
Hobbs Area Office.

Yours very truly,
GETTY OIL COMPANY

4 Dale R. “Crockett
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